| can meet you first thing tomorrow at 7:30 or if that doesn't work let me know what time is good
for you.

Eric Powell, PE

On Mar 19, 2024 5:53 PM, Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Evening,

I'm hoping you might have some time tomorrow to review the plans for pouring concrete in front
of Jacky's business, Personal Finance located at 308 N. Washington Avenue.

I've spoken with Carl about my concerns regarding grading dirt up against the front floor joists.
This practice likely contributed to the termite damage Jacky experienced after the initial sidewalk
installation. In addition to that, I'm worried about potential moisture issues that could arise from
the new concrete pour.

Please let me know if you're available tomorrow to discuss these concerns and review the plans
together.

Thank You!

Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071



